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Humber, Coast and Vale Sustainability and Transformation Plan Update 
 
Purpose of Report  
For Approval 
 
Rationale 
 
The NHS Vale of York CCG is working in collaboration with CCG’s across the Humber, Coast 
and Vale footprint to develop a Sustainability and Transformation Plan (STP) for the system to 
deliver the ambitions of the Fiver Year Forward View. This paper provides an update on 
progress made to date, the local planning developments and the approach to approving the 
submission at the end of June 2016. The STP is expected to commence in October 2016.  
   
Strategic Priority Links       
 

☒Primary Care/ Integrated Care 
☒Urgent Care 
☐Effective Organisation 
☒Mental Health/Vulnerable People 

☒Planned Care/ Cancer 
☒Prescribing 
☒Financial Sustainability 

Local Authority Area 

☒CCG Footprint 
☐City of York Council 

 

☐East Riding of Yorkshire Council 
☐North Yorkshire County Council 

Impacts/ Key Risks 

☒Financial 
☒Legal 
☒Primary Care 
☒Equalities 
 
Recommendations 

The paper recommends that the Governing Body: 
 

1. Delegate authority for approval to the Accountable Officer, on the basis of the priority 
work areas and delivery mechanism’s set out in the paper.  
 

2. Receive updates on the development of the Humber Coast and Vale STP and the local 
plan for the Vale of York. 
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Rachel Potts, Chief Operating Officer 
 

Report Author and Title 
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